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Ambience

Our patient rooms are located in the modern wings of 
the main building and all have a small balcony with a 
view of the expansive park surrounding our clinic. 

The friendly and bright single- and double-bed rooms 
come with bathrooms. Each room also has a TV and 
telephone by default.

The clinic has a kiosk with a wide range of products, a 
cafeteria, a salon and a small library.

The approx. 38 ha park includes a chapel as well as 
overnight accommodations for our patients‘ loved ones.

We have a good network in Gauting for our patients‘ 
needs that lie outside the scope of medical care. 
Multiple times per week the „Green Ladies“ volunteer 
with our patients to provide conversation, run small 
errands, or provide driving and accompaniment services. 
A patient spokesperson is also available for assistance.

We, a team of over 500 highly qualified employees, do 
everything in our power to make our patients‘ time with 
us as pleasant as possible. We always look forward to 
hearing your feedback and requests, and take them very 
seriously. After all, it‘s all about the patient!

Patient learning path Airways

With our patient learning path „Airways“, patients and 
visitors alike can receive information on the lungs and 
instructions for breathing techniques. These exercises 
are easy to learn and aim to help people with lung and 
respiratory diseases to improve their shortness of 
breath and increase their exercise capacity. All 
exercises are supposed to provide independence and 
teach self-help techniques.
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Patient admission

Pneumology: Tel.: 089 85791-1010

Thoracic surgery: Tel.: 089 85791-1020

Infectiology: Tel.: 089 85791-1030

Pneum. geriatric medicine/ 

ger. palliative medicine: Tel.: 089 85791-3131

Sleep medicine: Tel.: 089 85791-5301

Fachkliniken München-Gauting



Brief overview

The Asklepios Fachkliniken München Gauting, with 268 
beds, is the largest pulmonary hospital in Bavaria. The 
only centre for respiratory, lung and thoracic medicine 
accredited by the state government of Bavaria is among 
the top 5 hospitals for lung diseases in Germany.

Our strength lies in the competent diagnosis and 
interdisciplinary treatment of even complex lung and 
thorax disorders, via our innovative medical care and 
close cooperation between the various departments.

Our patients receive state-of-the-art diagnostic and 
treatment procedures: we are a teaching hospital for the 
Ludwig Maximilian University of Munich and a member 
of the Comprehensive Pneumology Center (CPC), a 
research federation specialising in pulmonary health. 
Furthermore, we work with renowned domestic and 
international research institutes and are a member of  
the certified Lungentumorzentrum München.

Along with premium and esteemed patient care, excellent 
research and comprehensive education, we cherish 
humanity and a friendly atmosphere.

Medical focus areas

 ■ Allergy medicine
 ■ Chronic obstructive lung diseases
 ■ Respiratory and lung infections
 ■ Intensive medicine
 ■ Long-term and home respiration
 ■ Palliative medicine
 ■ Pneumology
 ■ Pneumological acute geriatric medicine
 ■ Thoracic surgery
 ■ Thoracic oncology
 ■ Sleep medicine
 ■ Weaning

Diagnostics

 ■ Allergy medicine lab
 ■ Differential diagnostics
 ■  Lab medicine with all focus areas including WHO 
reference lab for tuberculosis

 ■ Lung function and ergometry
 ■ Lung pathology
 ■  Nuclear medicine with large-format camera and 
aerosol scintigraphy

 ■ PET-CT
 ■ Radiology with spiral CT
 ■ Right heart catheter
 ■ Sonography
 ■  Thoracic endoscope including endobronchial  
ultrasound and video-assisted thoracoscopy

Therapy

In addition to the medical treatment, we also utilise 
the entire range of interventional procedures such as 
laser therapy or stent implants. We work with open and 
minimally invasive thoracic surgery.

Our range of treatments is supplemented by an 
interdisciplinary, special intensive medicine unit for 
long-term and home respiration (certified weaning 
centre), night-time breathing regulation disorders 
(DGSM-accredited sleep lab) and pain therapy.

At our oncological day clinic we are able to provide 
partial inpatient treatment.

Additional services

 ■ Breathing therapy (DGP)
 ■ Ergotherapy/physiotherapy
 ■ Catholic and Evangelical religious services
 ■ Clinical psychologist
 ■ Social services


